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Message from the Principal 
 
Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community, 
 
Welcome back everyone. We are in the home 
stretch now! 
 
The disco at the end of Term 3 was just fabulous! A 
huge round of thanks must go to that small group 
of parent volunteers who made the disco a 
complete success. The children had a wonderful 
time – and that after all is what it’s all about! 
 
The candidates for School Captain and Vice-
Captain gave their speeches at the whole school 
assembly last Thursday, all 22 of them! Every single 
student should be very, very proud of their efforts. 
The speeches were excellent. (See, public speaking 
does have a purpose!!!). As our school grows we 
are going to have to adapt our election process. 
Next year the Year 5 and Year 6 students will vote 
for five boys and five girls to be the candidates. 
These ten students will then give their speeches at 
the whole school assembly. 
 
Good luck to every candidate. The Captains and 
Vice-Captains for 2017 will be announced at the 
Presentation Day. 
 
 

Do you have a child 
starting kindergarten at 
Bardia Public School in 
2017? We will soon be 
assigning students to 
their classes. Don’t be 
left to last! 

Term 4 – Week 2 – 2016 
Please ensure that you collect your child 
from school promptly at 3.00pm. If you are 
going to be late regularly, you should enrol 
them in our after school care facility run by 
Camp Australia. 
 
Regards, Mr Moseley 
 

OCTOBER 

Tuesday 18th: Kindergarten orientation 9am-11am 

Tuesday 25th: Kindergarten orientation 9am-11am 

Monday 17th-Friday 21st:  Swimming Scheme 

Thursday 27th:  ASSEMBLY All Welcome 

Friday 28th:  Tennis starts 

NOVEMBER 

Wednesday 9th:  5/6M to Bardia Barracks 

Thursday 10th:  ASSEMBLY All Welcome 

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 6th: PRESENTATION DAY – All welcome! 

Wednesday 7th: K-2 Bush Christmas Incursion 

Thursday 8th: Year 6 Farewell 

Thursday 15th: Semester 2 Student Reports sent home 

Friday 16th: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2016 

2017 

Monday 30th January FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL for students 

P&C EVENTS 

(notes with more information will be sent out closer to the date) 
 
Thursday 27th Oct: P & C Meeting 6:15 am in the hall 
                                    all welcome 
Tuesday 1st Dec:  Christmas raffle tickets due.  Don’t  
         forget to keep sending in donations. 
  
PLEASE NOTE THE CANTEEN IS CLOSED ON 
MONDAYS AND FRIDAYS UNTIL WE CAN 
GET MORE VOLUNTEERS TO HELP. 

Disclaimer:  Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



Healthy Lunch Tasting Day 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all of the generous parents and carers who donated money and 
supplies for our Healthy Lunch Tasting Day. Also, thank you to the wonderful parents who took time on 
the day to help prepare and cook the delicious salad and stir-fry. Both were a huge success and we hope 
to introduce these healthy meals to our canteen soon! 

Another special mention needs to be made to John Lardis, from Fruit Balloon, who donated many 
vegetables to our school. Thank you very much! 

Miss Gavrielatos 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 



 

 

 

 

  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Tissues 
 
URGENT! We are running out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would 
pop a box of tissues into their shopping 
trolley next time you are shopping to build 
up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to the 
office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff. 

 

CRAFT SESSIONS 
 

We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 
you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 
knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 
We are also in need of buttons. 
 
All donations welcome.  

                                                                        
Mrs. White – SLSO 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

  

PLEASE BE PATIENT 
 
You may not be aware that Ms Keen and Ms Hancock 
underwent intensive training last term in anticipation of 
new computer programs being implemented. 
 
Please be patient whilst we 
navigate around these new systems. 
 
Please note that EFTPOS and POP 
are now back up and running.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOL18ovf6MYCFYPhpgod9AcAxw&url=http://www.brentwood.lib.mo.us/knitting&ei=tWesVaLHLIPDmwX0j4C4DA&bvm=bv.98197061,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNFDVWI4IqOYUvVKLB59UwsvMg1hrg&ust=1437448494005396
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjz67KtyprPAhVGy2MKHbK_AdoQjRwIBw&url=http://www.cpcsschools.com/computer-frustration-cartoon-2/&psig=AFQjCNEgsIKRRlVvzG5O3YL-zy8rm8AIkA&ust=1474345198898924


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

P&C NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen 

The canteen will be closed every Monday and Friday until further notice.  
The canteen is open every other day for lunch and closes at 12pm except for Wednesday when it will be 
also open at recess. 
 
A wonderful way to be part of the school community is through volunteering. We currently have some 
amazing volunteers in our canteen to ensure we have canteen facilities for our students.  No experience 
necessary. If you are able to donate any of your precious time, please contact the canteen or office staff.  
Your children also gain a sense of pride when their parent helps at the school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Like” our page to keep updated on: 
 
1.  Events happening at the school such as assemblies, Easter hat parades, cake days etc; 
2.  Fundraising events; 
3.  Uniform changes and updates; 
4.  Canteen changes – menu, new products, opening times; 
5.  Play group for parents and carers with children 5 years and under. 
 
All that and more at https://facebook.com/ingleburnnorth 

Bardia Public School 
P & C 

now on Facebook 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  ADVERTISEMENTS 

 

 

 

Khrome Urban Wear is a local retailer 
carrying major brand headwear, clothing and 
accessories.  They also specialise in in-house 
printing and embroidery.  They are located 
at Shop 233 Level 2, Liverpool Westfield, 
Liverpool 8712 9692 
 

 



 

TENNIS COACHING 
• 3-5 Years Pre-School Program 
• 5-12 ANZ Hots Shots 
• 10 Years + Junior Development Program 
• Adult Social Tennis 
• Junior Competitions and Tournaments 
• Private and Group Classes 

 
 

JOIN NOW for terms 1 and 2 and you will receive 
a FREE Junior Tennis Racquet (Valued at $29.95) Limited 
Spaces Available. 

 
 

 

 

NOW TAKING ENROLMENTS AT 
- Bow Bowing Tennis Centre - 10 Carnarvon St, Bow Bowing 
- Ingleburn Tennis Centre - Macquarie Fields Leisure Centre 

 
Contact: RICKY – 0409843403 

  

 

 



 
 

 
 

2016 Art Competition 
 

Competition Conditions: 
 

• Eligibility: The competition is open to Sienna Art Space students, Bardia Public School students 
and students from Western Sydney schools and preschool-aged children above 4 years. 

• Entry Fee: There is no entry fee. 

• Open & Close Dates: The Competition opens on Monday 12th September and all entrees must 
be forwarded by the 1st December, 2016. For Junior Categories, an entry form must be filled in 
accurately and attached to the work. For Kids 6-12yrs and Youth 13 – 18yrs, an entry form with 
artist statement must be filled in then attached to the back of the artwork with Bostik glue. 

• Winners will be announced on December 10, 2016 and place getters published on the Sienna 
website – www.siennaartspace.com 

• Publishing of Finalist Work: Finalists in each category will be published on the Sienna website 
and recognized by their first name and age only. Please be aware that consent for use of images 
of student’s work is a requirement of competition entry. A parental/guardian signature should 
be indicated. 

• Return of Works: Pick up of student work once the competition is completed, will be made 
available on Saturday 17th December, 9am – 9.30am, Bardia Public School. 

• Categories & Prizes: There are 3 categories with corresponding ages. 
Please note: 6 year olds may enter 1 category of their choice, either the Junior or Kids category. 
There will be 3 prizes per category: 1st prize, Highly Commended (2nd) and Commended ( 3rd). 
Junior Catergory: Colour-In Competition 4 – 6 year olds. 
Prizes: 1st - Sunshine Care Bear Plush Toy, 2nd – Rainbow Care Bear Plush Toy, 3rd – Pokemon 
Figurine Box set & Mini Figurines. 
Kids Category : Design your own Pokemon or Manga Character  6 – 12 year olds. 
Prizes: 1st – Paint Set Bundle, includes:  Acrylic Paint set, Paint brushes, Oil sketch pad, Palette, 
Canvas + Pikachu Figurines Box Set, 2nd – Pokemon Primal Clash Trading Cards Suitcase Box set + 
Pokemon figurine, 3rd – Duo of Pokemon Figurines 
Youth Category: Design your own or Manga Character 13 – 18 year olds. 
Prizes: 1st – Set of 10 hand selected Copic Sketch Markers, Canson Illustration Pad for BD Manga 
and Comics, + Copic Swatch Book, 2nd – 2 Pokemon Figurines, 3rd – Duo of Pokemon Figurines. 

More Information: 
 

To enquire about classes and workshops, contact Erin: siennaartspace@gmail.com / 0433 944 041 
 
 

PLEASE SEE THE BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL OFFICE FOR ARTWORK ENTRY

         NOTICES 
 

http://www.siennaartspace.com/
mailto:siennaartspace@gmail.com


 

Entry Form – 2016 Art Competition 
Name:                                                                            
DOB:                                           
Age:                                             

 
Age Category (Circle):             Juniors 4-6yrs              Kids 6-`12yrs               Youth 13 – 18yrs 

 
Parental Contact Details: 
Name:                                                                              Phone Contact:                                                              

 
I give permission for my son/daughter’s artwork to be published on the Sienna Website and Facebook page 
as a Finalist. I am aware that the child’s first name only will be listed with these images, however full names of 
Winners and place getters will be indicated when prizes are announced. 

 
   

Signature – Parent/Guardian                                         Date 
 

Artist Statement 
 

To be completed for Child and Youth Entries only. Juniors are not required to write a statement. 
 

Name of Character (Pokemon or Manga):                                                                 
 

Describe your character, with any important facts you’d like to mention. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Paste lightly with Bostik glue to the back of your drawing entry. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  
 
Redgum Book Club Term 4 
 
Catalogues have been sent home and every order earns rewards for our school! All orders 
include a free gift for your child and will be delivered to the school by 22nd November. 
 
Please order online by Tuesday 8th November. The website contains thousands of 
books from previous catalogues, so please use their search field to browse by author, series, 
or keyword. 
 
Alternatively, view the term 4 catalogue here and visit www.redgumbookclub.com.au to order. 
This is the best and easiest way to order, Redgum Book Club accepts Paypal, and credit card, 
or please send cash or cheques to the school before Tuesday 8th November. 
 
If you have any queries or questions about Redgum Book Club orders, please contact Sally 
Maaliki at primary@redgumbookclub.com.au or call 1800 753 875. 
 
Redgum Book Club supports Australian authors, illustrators and publishers to provide books 
specifically relevant to our Southern Hemisphere and keep our Australian children’s book 
industry strong.  
 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT ORDERS AND PAYMENTS ARE TO 

BE MADE ON-LINE.  DO NOT SEND TO THE SCHOOL 

http://www.redgumbookclub.com.au/
http://www.redgumbookclub.com.au/
http://issuu.com/redgumbookclub/docs/8057_rg_catalogue_term_4_2016_lowre
http://www.redgumbookclub.com.au/
mailto:primary@redgumbookclub.com.au


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back to Term 4 
We hope you enjoyed the 2 week break and we welcome you to another exciting term in OSHC. 
There have been a few changes within the program we would like to announce. 

As you know assistant Rhia Claus has left for maternity leave to have her baby. This term we 

want to welcome new assistant in the service Vanessa Puntriano. 

Welcome back coordinator Nadine Martin. 
Welcome back from last term assistant Jackie Hanna. 
 

Upcoming Weeks at Camp Australia Service Bardia Public: 
This term we will have and create lots of fun and exciting craft activities, focussing on children’s 
skills and building a strong relationship between children, families and staff. 
 
We’re here to make after school care the best experience possible – for you and your child. If 
you have any questions about the program – please feel free to drop by, meet the team and see 
what happens in after school care first hand. 

We look forward to seeing you 
soon.  

The Camp Australia Team. 
 

Program Details 

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit www.campaustralia.com.au 
 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/
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